
Welcome to the April issue of the HBH Beacon. 

Welcome 

Despite these difficult and uncertain times, we wanted to reassure the families of our 

residents that we're still taking excellent care of your loved ones. We'd like to 

acknowledge the unwavering commitment, caring and calm of our amazing staff. 

The lockdown does mean we've found new ways to do things. We're sending you this 

update via email instead of post - and importantly, we're working to keep residents 

connected with their families and friends. We've purchased iPads and tablets and our 

staff are helping many of our residents make WhatsApps calls, while other residents 

are staying in touch through the 'old-fashioned' methods of phone calls and emails. 

It's just one of the many ways we continue care for our residents, in every little 

way. 

The power of a warm 

welcome 

Jenny Moore is HBH Senior Living's 

social worker and she also has 

another equally important role: 

meeting with families when a parent 

needs aged care or when they're 

looking to move them from 

elsewhere. 

Read More 

Feeling right at home: 

our smart new uniform 

While HBH Senior Living became a 

fully accredited Eden Alternative 

facility last year (one of only two in 

Auckland), the Eden journey of 

learning and growth never stops. 

Read More 

https://www.hbh.org.nz/the-power-of-a-warm-welcome
https://www.hbh.org.nz/feeling-right-at-home-our-smart-new-uniform


https://www.hbh.org.nz/gracedale-gets-top-marks-for-aged-care-again
https://www.hbh.org.nz/caring-for-the-rainbow-community-in-every-little-way
https://www.hbh.org.nz/meet-adrianne-allen-our-clinical-quality-co-ordinator
https://www.hbh.org.nz/meet-yvonne-fisk-our-new-chaplain

